
 

 
 

Scarborough - Rouge Park school councils, student 
councils, parents/caregivers, community members, and 

school staff are invited to join Trustee Anu Sriskandarajah 
for a discussion about the proposed budget changes and 

the potential impact on our school communities. 

WARD FORUM 
Proposed Budget Changes 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019, 6:00pm to 8:00pm

 
Chief Dan George Public School (Library) 

185 Generation Blvd, Scarborough 
Refreshments will be served. To request childcare or interpretation services, 

please email Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca.  
FREE! All are welcome to attend. 
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